
RedactedFrom:
Sent: 1/30/2012 1:56:28 PM

sunil.shori@cpuc.ca.gov (sunil.shori@cpuc.ca.gov)
Medina, Joe A (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=JAMN);
Singh, Sumeet ______
(/O=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=SlST56905772):lRedacted

To:
Cc:

Redacted
Redacted

Bcc:
Subject: PG&E Inspections week of January 30

Sunil:

I’m following up on available excavations/NDEs for this week.

For the bay area, the L2408-05 dig started yesterday in Livermore. Due to a 20-foot 
excavation depth, we tentatively have the H-form inspection scheduled to start tomorrow and 
the ABI and Long-seam radiography is scheduled for Wednesday. There is a possibility that 
we can start the excavation of L109 in the South Bay on Wednesday, but per our phone 
conversation the PHMSA representative will be in Sacramento when we are performing the 
inspection on Thursday or Friday.

Otherwise our inspections will be in Fresno and Barstow this week.

Let me know if you and the PHMSA representative would like to attend any of these 
inspections.

Thanks.
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Manager, MAOP Engineering

Data and MAOP Validation
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